MEMORANDUM

April 14, 2015
TO:


Finance Committee




Mayor Thomas J. Jean, Chairman
FROM:

Gerry Gilbert, Chairman
REGARDING:
Mayor's Salary Compensation Review Ad Hoc Committee meeting
The Committee held a meeting on Friday, April 10, 2015.  All members were present.

1. Committee members elected Gerry Gilbert to serve as Chairman.

2. The committee recommended that there be no change to the current compensation amounts, as they are in line with other communities of similar size and location.  The consensus of the committee is that serving is a community service and the stipend is simply an attempt to reimburse councilors for gas expenses.  
3. The committee feels there is nothing further to discuss and requests that the Mayor disband it.  






